Dear Mr. Smith
Greetings of Peace!
I wrote to greet you a wonderful Christmas season and A Happy New Year!
Christmas is a time for sharing love and other wonderful things and I am sharing my love to you this Christmas. I know that we have come a long way since we start our business five years ago. I would like to grab this opportunity to thank you for a wonderful partnership that we have.
Although there are so many ups and downs in our business we cling to our determination to overcome them and indeed we succeed against those business troubles. I am very grateful and fortunate to have you as my business partner. Because of this, I seek this Christmas season to thank and feel you my appreciation to you and to your family.
Your dedication to work is what inspires us and the rest of our employees. This season, we wish you all the luck and success in life and to our business as well. May we remember the true meaning of the day of birth of our Lord Jesus Christ.
Merry Christmas!
Your business partner,
Tom Ledderman

